
Together we can make a difference! 

Monday 26th March 2018 

Forthcoming Events 

 27-3-18—Year 3 Violin Concert 

 28-3-18—Reception and Year 1 

Dentist visit 

 28-3-18—World Book Day 

 29-3-18—Last Day of Term—

School closes at 12 noon  

 16-4-18—Summer term starts 

 18-4-18—Parents Evening 

 19-4-18—Parents Evening 

 20-4-18—Year 5 swimming 

starts 

 4-5-18—Beetle Class Assembly 

 14-5-18—Year 6 SATs week  

 21-5-18—Year 6 Trip Week 

 24-5-18—Cultural Day 

Lunchtime Awards! 

Well done to these children who are our 

lunch time stars of the week. They will 

proudly be wearing their medals around 

school! 

 Reception— Ishuta & Iyana 

 Year 1— Neilas & Ignas 

 Year 2— Mehwish & Isra 

 Year 3— Rupantor & Luqman 

 Year 4— Areej & Boluwatife 

 Year 5— Veselin & Amritpal 

 Year 6— Ria & Sadaf 

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to Stingray, Firefly, Tiger and Shark classes who have won the 

attendance trophy over the past fortnight. Remember, the 30 children with the best 

attendance at the end of the year will get a very special prize!  

Easter Holiday’s 

All the staff and Governors would like to wish you a restful 

Easter and we look forward to welcoming you back to 

school on Monday 16th April 2018 at the usual time of 

8:40am.  

Please remember that school closes on Thursday 29th 

March 2018 at 12 noon. We ask that you collect your child 

promptly.  There will be no lunches served on this day. 

Geography Competition 

A group of year 5 and 6 children visited the Natural History Museum 

as we had been shortlisted in the DSWF Global Canvas Art 

Competition final. The standard of art work was exceptional and our 

entry stood proudly amongst other schools from across the county. 

Unfortunately we didn’t win but we are very proud of the children 

and what they achieved. 

Sports Competition 

Last week Mrs Mills accompanied  six children from Years 3 to 6 to a panathlon 

competition for schools across Redbridge. Children had the chance to take part in 

activities such as; Parachute Popcorn, Krazy Kurling and Messi Football. We are very 

proud to announce that Aldborough placed second and the children proudly received  

silver medals! Well done to everyone involved. 

Internet Safety 

With the Easter holidays upon us, children are likely to want to spend time on their 

computers or phones, we would like to remind you of the need to keep them safe whilst 

online. Remember, many electronic devices can access the internet now including game 

consoles and TVs. It is important that you check these devices to ensure they have the 

correct parental restrictions. You can also contact your internet provider who will be 

able to help set up parental locks. Even with these restrictions in place it is important 

you check what your children are using their devices for and supervise their use. Don’t 

forget there are many great events and activities happening across Redbridge and in 

London over the holiday period which you may want to take your child to. 

Parents Evening 

Last week you should have received a letter with your parents evening time on. Parents 

evening will take place on Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th April. Please make sure 

you return the reply slip to your child’s class teacher this week. Clubs will not take place 

in the first week back after the holidays. 

 Twitter 

Follow us on Twitter using 

the handle 

@AldboroughPrim 


